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December 30, 2021 

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 

The one thing we can be certain of when operating in a pandemic is that change can 
happen at a moment’s notice.  No sooner had I sent today’s reporting letter to you 
with the news that Summit County Public Health officials asked school districts to 
operate as usual regarding periods of quarantine/isolation until further guidance was 
received from the Ohio Department of Health, that the Ohio Department of Health 
forwarded a press release regarding this matter. 

Attached to this Blackboard Connect email is the press release from the Ohio 
Department of Health.  As in all matters regarding our District’s COVID-19 procedures 
and protocols, I will engage the members of the Board of Education in a discussion at 
their next meeting on January 5th.  Following that discussion, I will correspond with 
you regarding any revisions to our District’s procedures and protocols as related to 
periods of quarantine/isolation.  Until that time, the Twinsburg City School District will 
continue to operate status-quo with regard to periods of quarantine/isolation. 

My apologies for the dual messages this evening.  It is always my intention to be as 
transparent as possible, and to provide you with the most up-to-date information. 

Happy New Year!                                                          

Kathi Powers, Superintendent 

 

 


